Tom Ratliff, Chairperson Jason Phares

The University is in the process of trying the find a contractor to complete the Clark Hall renovations

The walkthrough for the build out for Health Sciences has been completed at the Waco Center and Physical Education Building.

Electrical work has resumed on the Star Bucks courtyard.

Work with the Electric Company for future power outages to minimize loss is still ongoing.

There has been very little freezing or snow related concerns.

There have been very few Fire Alarm problems.

Vandal resistant buttons are being considered for the elevators.